


SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
 Minutes of the May 1st 2020 Virtual BOD Meeting
Officers present via Zoom: Alan Raul, Ralph Sutter, Kaye Raul, John Waller and Earl Kaplan
President Earl Kaplan called the meeting to order at 7:05 PM.
The Minutes of the April 3, 2020 Board meeting were approved.
Treasurer Kaye Raul informed the other BOD members that the California Franchise Tax Board finally updated SLO Bytes 5013c filing to reflect the current name and address of the club’s Treasurer.
Kaye reminded the BOD that on this date, she e-mailed that body the Treasurer’s Report for April as well as a current roster of SLO Bytes members.
Training Officer Alan Raul announced that he has expanded the Linux Group schedule to two meetings for the month of May, 2020.  The first will take place on Wednesday, May 6th followed by another meeting on Thursday May 7th.  Both virtual meetings will be conducted via Zoom and will begin at 6:30 pm.
Alan suggested that the BOD postpone the club’s traditional July BBQ indefinitely, given the uncertainty of the Covid-19 pandemic.  He also volunteered to be the Second Session Presenter for the June Second Session on a topic yet to be determined.
Secretary Ralph Sutter will be the presenter for Sunday’s Second Session.  Sutter will offer a list of free Internet resources relating to vegetable gardening at home.
Ralph will send out a second announcement via the MailChimp listserv reminding the general membership of the credentials necessary to join the Zoom General Meeting on May 5th.
The meeting ended at 7:44 pm
Ralph Sutter



